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The QRIS Revision Advisory Council met in early December to discuss the relationship between 

early childhood initiatives across the state and the Stars revision and to provide feedback on 

the revision work to date. The QRIS Revision Leadership Team and Delaware Academy for 

School Leadership (DASL) partners conducted initial work to identify key concepts that should 

be captured in each domain for the revised Stars.  

 

The group will reconvene in early January to continue discussions of how to ensure that the 

components of the revised Stars align with best practices and meet provider needs. 

 

Please continue to direct questions to ​John Fisher-Klein​. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:john.fisher-klein@doe.k12.de.us

